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[bookmark: _GoBack]The primary purpose of the SACC IT Subcommittee is to serve as subject matter experts and advisors for SACC regarding automation and technology legislation, issues, and topics with cross-agency implications and impacts. 

The group also offers a forum for mutually beneficial education and information sharing among agencies and an opportunity for agencies to identify common problems and work together on defining potential solutions.

Vision Statement

SACC IT is an open IR forum for IT leaders in state government.  This forum is a trusted IT advisory body to Texas State government.  

Mission Statement

The SACC IT mission is to provide effective bidirectional communication that actively influences IT direction and planning in a way that adds value to each IT oversight body and agency in Texas.   It will serve as an open forum for IT state leadership to collaborate and brainstorm on topics that crosses multiple agencies.

Goals
· Establish and maintain a consistent way of communicating among member agencies and with stakeholders and authorities 
· Formulate a consolidated picture of IT needs, costs, and value based on member agency experience and knowledge 
· Identify the issues, problems, and risks that each member agency faces in the delivery of information technology services and develop solutions and recommendations for addressing the most critical 
· Proactively communicate recommendations and solutions to stakeholders and authorities 
· Be responsive to requests from stakeholders and authorities 
· Identify ways to collaborate amongst agencies





SACC IT SUBCOMMITTEE 
Member Roster
	Name, Phone and Email
	Agency and Address

	Anh Selissen, Chair
Phone: (512) 463-9248
Email:anh.selissen@tpwd.texas.gov
	TX Comptroller of Public Accounts
111 East 17th Street
Austin, TX 78711

	Shannon Wallace, Vice Chair
Phone: (512-424-2846 (Desk)
Email:Shannon.wallace@dps.texas.gov
	TX Department of Public Safety
Austin TX  78774

	Membership is open to all state government IT leaders
	State agencies
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